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dear vasif, 
 
thanks for the message. 
 
i have requested that the kunsthalle vienna email you current information on  
my "tele[visions]" exhibition, which will open in vienna, in october 2001. 
 
perhaps it's a longshot, but maybe there will be a way to have a cooperation  
on the show for a presentation in istanbul. 
 
we are exploring possibilities with a number of institutions in europe, and  
this process continues. 
 
i look forward to communicating with you again. 
 
what kind of museum are you opening? 
 
all best, 
joshua 
 
 
PS: i go to vienna again during the last week of february. 
 


